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   Thursday 1st December 2022 
 

Y6 Geography Field Trip – Monday 12th December 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6, 
 
We are excited to be holding our first Geography field trip to 
consolidate the children’s learning on orienteering.  Prior to 
the field trip, the children will use their grid referencing skills 
along with their knowledge of map symbols, to map out their 
preferred route on an ordnance survey map.   
 
On Monday 12th December, we will travel by train from 
Radlett station to St Albans City, where the children will split 
into their 6 orienteering groups - each group will have an adult with them at all times.  Using their 
pre-prepared routes, maps and compasses, each group will find their way to Verulamium Park via 
important landmarks of St Albans.  At the park, we will have lunch and some free time, before 
returning back to the station and to school. 
 
 
 
 
On the day, we ask that the 
children arrive to school at the 
usual time, wear their full 
school uniform, comfortable 
shoes, a waterproof coat and 
bring a packed lunch (no nuts, 
fizzy drinks or sweets, 
please). 
 
 
 
The trip will cost just £2.50, which is payable on School Gateway.  We will be back at school in time 
for a normal end of the day routine. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Hinton, Mr Forrester and Miss Gray 
Year 6 Teaching Team 
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